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Dates For Diaries Principal’s Message 

Jodi 

Dear Families and Friends 

It is hard to believe that we are only a week away from the holidays. We 

know that the past several weeks have been extremely difficult and we would 

like to sincerely thank everyone for their ongoing support. Everyone is doing 

an amazing job during these complex times and we hope that all our 

wonderful community can find a little time for self-care. 

Further Level 4 Restrictions: Yesterday the Deputy Premier announced 

that stay at home rules would continue for schools in our local government 

area. The stay-at-home rules have been extended for Bathurst, Bega, 

Blayney, Bogan, Bourke, Brewarrina, Broken Hill, Cabonne, Central Coast, 

Central Darling, Cessnock, Dubbo, Dungog, Eurobodalla, Forbes, Gilgandra, 

Goulburn, Mulwarre, Kiama, Lake Macquarie, Lithgow, Maitland, Mid-Coast, 

Mid-Western, Muswellbrook, Narrabri, Narromine, Newcastle, Orange, 

Parkes, Port Stephens, Queanbeyan-Palerang, Shellharbour, Shoalhaven, 

Singleton, Snowy Monaro, Upper Hunter, Walgett and Wingecarribee LGAs in 

regional NSW. This order replaces any existing orders in Regional NSW. 

These ongoing Level 4 Orders mean that Hunter River Community School will 

be open and operating with a rostered skeleton staff. We want to thank all 

the families who are supporting our community by keeping their children at 

home, learning from home, to minimise movement in the community. As 

always, our school will be open with minimal supervision to support those 

students who cannot be educated from home, for example if their parent or 

carer is an essential worker. All students and families will be supported with 

learning from home materials and resources provided by their teacher. 

Please don’t forget to notify the school if a 

student is presenting for a COVID test.   2021 

Friday 17 September                                     

Pirate Day 

Friday 17 September                            

End of Term 3 

Tuesday 5 October                                

Staff & Students Return for Term 4  

Thursday 28 October                          

Halloween Disco 

Friday 3 December                          

Year 12 Formal 

Wednesday 8 December                

Presentation Day                                             

K-6 @10am                                                          

7-12 @12.30pm 

Thursday 16 December                        

Last Day for 2021 Students 

Friday 17 December                            

Staff Development Day  

 

If your child does need to come to school, they should bring their learning pack to and from school, as all 

students onsite are doing the same learning as those at home. Teachers are rostered on to supervise the 

mixed group of students to complete this work. The Assisted School Travel Program (ASTP) will remain 

available for students who access the service and continue to attend school on site. All staff and students 

must adhere to COVID-safe practices in line with NSW Health advice. 

Once again, we would like to acknowledge the outstanding effort of our community. We are here to 

support you wherever necessary. Please remember to stay connected and reach out if you require 

assistance. We certainly miss all the smiling faces of our lovely young people and look forward to seeing 

everyone as soon as permitted. 

Drop off and Pick Up: Thank you to everyone who has assisted to make our pickup and drop off 

transitions as contactless as possible. To ensure that we are adhering to health orders and our COVID 

plan, it is essential that everyone who enters the school signs in using the QR codes. Even if you are just 

quickly dropping off or picking up, it is essential that you check in to register your attendance at our 

school. 

It is also extremely important that physical distancing is maintained during these times. There are distance 

dots in the transport area to indicate where families and carers should wait and we strongly urge everyone 

to keep their physical distance from others. 

In line with the health orders, everyone who enters the school MUST wear an appropriately fitted mask, 

unless they have a medical exemption.  



Wellbeing Quote: “Divide each difficulty into as many parts as 

is feasible and necessary to resolve it and watch the whole 

transform”  - Rene Descartes   

R U OK day: This week on Thursday 9 September, we joined in the 

national  day of action dedicated to reminding everyone that every 

day is the day to ask, “Are you OK?” and support those struggling 

with life's ups and downs. The aim of R U OK? Day is to engage 

Australians to connect with people in the community they may have 

concerns about, encouraging them to seek further help and to follow 

up to ensure support is being provided. 

In recognition of this important day on our calendar, staff and 

students embraced a “No technology” challenge. The aim of this 

activity was to encourage everyone to think about wellbeing, take a 

walk in the fresh air and enjoy making connections with others. 

The message of this great initiative is clear, Ask R U Ok? Listen, Encourage action and check in. This 

is especially important in these difficult and complex times. 

I would like to thank Tash B and Shelly (Room 11), for all their efforts in coordinating our “R U OK” 

activities. 

I hope that everyone enjoys the last week of term and finds the opportunity to enjoy the lovely 

weather.  Kind Regards  - Tracey  





R U Ok Day 



Hyena &                                            

Mandrill 

Rooms 

Students in Room 9 and 10 have found a new love for play dough challenges. 

These photos are a combination of learning from school in Week 4, and learning 

from home. We are so proud of all the efforts by our fabulous students. Miss Carly 

and Miss Tash  






















